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Finance and Administration Committee

From: dunraven 

Sent: Thursday, 30 July 2015 3:55 PM

To: Finance and Administration Committee

Cc:

Subject: Workers Comp fire fighters

Dear Sir 

 

I wish to draw to your attention the bill introduced in the last sitting of Parliament which I feel discriminates against 

Queensland's Rural Fire Brigades volunteers re their compensation status. 

Why should we not have the same lifetime coverage for work related cancers as the paid fire fighters???   

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Roberta Doneley 

Secretary 

Dunraven Rural Fire Brigade 
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